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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: Great River Homes- agenda

From: Great River Homes <greatriverhomesllc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2023 8:14 AM 
To: Acklin, Tim <acklint@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Cc: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Great River Homes- agenda 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Tim and Sondra, 
 
I apologies greatly for this late email.  Unfortunately, we will need to defer this agenda from the meeting.    
 
If I am unable to figure out a way forward next month, I will request  this rezoning petition to be removed permanently. I 
am asking for another month to consider and weigh my options on what I wish to do with the land. 
 
Thank you- 
John Mazzola 


